
 
 
 
July 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the centennial of the Cedar Springs Community. 
 
This milestone offers a wonderful opportunity to reflect upon 
Cedar Spring’s history, to honour those responsible for its growth, 
and to celebrate this vibrant community. 
 
I would like to thank everyone who contributed to this tribute to Cedar Springs, the 
place you are proud to call home. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable anniversary and continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


